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Date: March 23, 2023 

To:  Mayor Kudron and the Board of Trustees 

From: Matthew Reed, Director of Public Works 

Re: Approval of a Bid for a Mini Skid Steer 

 

Background 

 The Town of Grand Lake operates 2 small tractors for the boardwalks-sidewalks.  One of 
these machines is 11 years old and getting worn out.  The town budgeted for a 1ton truck in the 
2023 budget at $80,000.00.  We do not see a need for this truck and would like to use some of 
these funds that are in the capital equipment line to purchase this small skid steer.    
 With the completion of Park Ave adding about another 3rd of the boardwalk to maintain I would 
like to see us step up to a little more of a machine with more uses.  This would be replacing one 
of the little John Deer tractors.   

 We looked at 3 different machines from 3 different vendors and all have come to 
conclusion that his ASV RT40 would be the best fit for our needs.  The area dealer for ASV is 
Hardline Equipment the machine itself is $55,895.00 plus attachments.  We would like to get the 
snowblower, Skeleton bucket, Angle Broom, pallet forks, dirt bucket with bolt on cutting edge, 
snow bucket, and the Universal Attachment Adapter.  The total after the ASV $3000.00 rebate 
and the $500.00 delivery fee is $76,649.00. 

  

  

Motion 

If the Board of Trustees desires to accept the bid from Hardline Equipment for the new ASV 

RT40, then it may do so by approving the following motion: 

I move to accept the bid from Hardline Equipment for an 2023 ASV RT40 and accessories for a total 

cost of $76,649.00. 

 


